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1. Social Media and Viral Fame

2. The Power of Connection

3. What’s Next?





Our work with suicide prevention 
began with a story…



It all began with a 
friendship…











Going Viral



“We had all these negative 
headlines, then one day, the 

conversation changed.”

Staying positive was one of the 
hardest parts of this publicly.  I made 

a promise that I would not argue 
with people online.  





Meanwhile…





ASPARC 
history

Goal: Help prevent 
others from feeling 
what I had felt



Judith Harrington, Phd David Coombs, Phd











Our Work Began





Where we 
started…

The location of the 
first Wildflower Walk 
was a borrowed field 
of a family member 
close to my home.











Connection



ASPARC Annual 
Conference

June 1, 2018





Town of 
Woodstock 
Memorial 
Garden

People made pilgrimages to our 
town and a common experience 
was loss. 

We now have a dedicated public 
space to honor grief and support 
suicide prevention.





Networking and 
Thinking Outside 
of the Box

Wildflower Walk and Wellness 
Fair

Tourism Grant

Brochures and Marketing

Community Event to Raise 
Awareness and Reduce 
Mental Health Stigma



Where’s 
My 
Casserole?



We are very proud 
to say that since 
2018, we have 
trained over 11,000 
people in QPR!





The University of 
Alabama at 
Birmingham now has 
a Suicide Prevention 
Course taught by our 
President Dr. Angela 
Sullivan







Don’t be afraid to 
ask for help-



How can 
you help?

 

Complete your survey so that we can continue to provide this 
training at no cost to participants.

You can host a training to help us reach more individuals

Follow us on social media and share information 

Include ASPARC in your grant applications and/or inform 
ASPARC of grant funds

Share your story

Buy a Woodstock Music Festival T-shirt

Donate and recommend us for donations

Join ASPARC!  You can intern with us & volunteer.



Contact Us:

Alabama Suicide Prevention and 
Resources Coalition

• 205-677-6116

• info@asparc.org

Cheryl Dodson

• 205-902-4012

• cdodson6672@yahoo.com

Katie Beaugez

• 205-340-8565

• Katie.Beaugez@gmail.com

mailto:info@asparc.org
mailto:cdodson6672@yahoo.com
mailto:Katie.Beaugez@gmail.com


Remember:
There is a 
wonderful statistic 
that we will never 
know—that is the 
lives we save!
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